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Borough Mayor Ward Announces the Capital Improvement Program 
 
August 13, 2019 (Fairbanks, AK) – Today, Fairbanks North Star Borough Mayor Bryce J. 
Ward announced the rollout of the Capital Improvement Program (CIP) via a short video: 
https://youtu.be/doHQW82H6CY. The Capital Improvement Program (CIP) is designed 
as a multi-year capital plan for Borough infrastructure to provide a transparent process for 
project evaluation, prioritization, funding, and construction. Projects are nominated by the 
community at large, must fall under the authority of the Fairbanks North Star Borough and 
must be nominated by a Borough resident.  
 
Nominations will be accepted from August 12 through October 11, 2019. 
 
For complete information, visit the Capital Improvement Program (CIP) webpage:  
http://www.fnsb.us/cip/Pages/default.aspx. This includes a link to download the nomination 
form, an infographic on how the CIP works, and an FAQ section.  
 
There are two community workshops scheduled for borough residents to learn about the 
CIP process, complete the nomination form or ask questions. The workshops are 
scheduled for: 
 

Monday, August 19, 2019 
6:00 PM to 8 PM 

Noel Wien Library Auditorium 
1215 Cowles Street 

Fairbanks, AK 

Tuesday, September 24, 2019 
6:00 PM to 8:00 PM 
North Pole Library 

605 NPHS Boulevard 
North Pole, AK 

  
Questions can be emailed to: CIP@fnsb.us or call the Mayor’s Office at 907-459-1300. 
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